
 

SPONSORSHIP 
Dear SAFA Supporter 

 

The South African Flameproof Association will be hosting its 2024 symposium at SASOL 

Recreation Club in Secunda on Thursday, 14 November 2024, with the Awards of 

Excellence taking place directly afterwards at 16:30.  

 

Arranging a symposium such as this involves substantial costs, therefore, SAFA calls on its 

members and supporters to sponsor items at the symposium to assist in making this a 

memorable event. There are a variety of opportunities that can be sponsored, or partially 

sponsored and effective coverage will be given to all sponsors at the symposium. 

 

Below is a list of items in which SAFA requires financial assistance: 

 

SYMPOSIUM SPONSORSHIP ITEMS 

Symposium Lanyards R 10 000 

Symposium Folders R 30 000 

Memory Sticks R 20 000 

Symposium Satchels/Bags R 50 000 

Symposium Notepads and Pens R   8 000 

Symposium Audio-visual R 40 000 

Speakers Gifts R 10 000 

Delegate Gifts R 15 000 

Arrival Tea R 15 000 

Mid-morning Tea R 15 000 

Lunch R 40 000 

Afternoon Tea R 15 000 

Cash Sponsorship To provide 

AWARDS OF EXCELLENCE 

Drinks R 5 000 

Wine R 8 000 

Catering R 31 000 

Lucky Draw R 5 000 

 

Please contact Dion Abrahams at the SAFA Secretariat to discuss these sponsorship 

opportunities on (011) 061 5000 or email dion@vdw.co.za  

 

We look forward to a very successful symposium! 

 

Yours faithfully, 

Arthur Cameron 

PRESIDENT 

SOUTH AFRICAN FLAMEPROOF ASSOCIATION 

mailto:dion@vdw.co.za

